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Hello. 

 

I write in extremely strong support of requiring all ACPS staff, 

teachers, etc. to be vaccinated or submit to testing several 

times per week. The majority of the "customers" of ACPS are 

children who are not yet able to get a vaccine. Requiring all 

teachers and staff to get one, or be tested regularly, is a 

common sense and simple way to protect these children - 

part of the core competencies of an educator. 

 

Please enact this policy at your meeting this week. 

 

Thank you. 

Teresa Schofield 

 


